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Project Support to the development of an Asset Management System and Asset Information System in the Railway Sector Launched


The meeting held on Monday, July 20, 2020 between Ministry of Transport and Maritime Affaires, ŽICG and KPMG d.o.o. Belgrade marked the official launching of the Project Support to the development of an Asset Management System and Asset Information System in the Railway Sector. The project will be implemented by the consortium composed of KPMG d.o.o. Belgrade and KPMG d.o.o. Podgorica and will last for 10 months.
The project should facilitate the potential for economic growth in Montenegro and in the region by enhancing railway infrastructure development and maintenance, increasing the competitiveness of railway transport in Montenegro, thereby increasing the potential for a transport modal shift from road to rail.
To that end, the project will prepare design of an Asset Management System and Asset Information System for ŽICG, both tailored to the specific needs of the company and compatible with the scope and complexity of railway assets and operations in Montenegro, proposing adjustments in different areas such as business procedures, staffing requirements and their training, as well as hardware and software requirements, all necessary for implementation and sustainability of both systems related to the assets of the ŽICG.
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